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Owner Notification Letter  
Dear right hand drive Jeep Owner:  
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor 
Vehicle Safety Act.  
 
U.S. Drive Right has decided that certain model year 1994-1996 right hand drive Jeep Cherokee 
vehicles, imported for sale in the United States from January 2007 to April 2011, fail to conform to 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard 108, Lamps, Reflective Devices and Associated Equipment.  
 
In order to comply with FMVSS 108 the following modification must be performed on your vehicle: 
installation of a rear high-mounted stop lamp.  
 
The remedial work necessary to correct the defect will be performed at no expense to the owner in 
the following manner: You will receive in the mail from US DriveRight within the next 30 days a 
package containing the appropriate high-mounted stop lamp and installation instructions. Take these 
items to a qualified mechanic of your choosing for installation. Upon completion of the installation, 
send a copy of the invoice for the cost of the installation to US DriveRight at the address provided 
below for full reimbursement.  
 
US Drive Right 
PO Box 429 
Spring Arbor, Mi 49283 
 
Federal regulations require that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of 
this notice to the lessee within ten days.  
 
If you had this repair performed before you received this letter, you may be eligible to receive 
reimbursement for the cost of obtaining a pre-notification remedy of the problem associated with this 
recall. For more information contact US Drive Right at 855-421-4071. 
 
We regret any inconvenience which this action may cause you. However, we are concerned about 
your safety and appreciate your cooperation in this matter. If you have specific questions or concerns, 
you may contact our office at 1-888-632-5936. If U.S. Drive Right fails to remedy this defect without 
charge and within the time frame previously indicated, you may submit a written complaint to the 
Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., 



Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-
424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
U.S. Drive Right 


